
 

 

Peace Road 2018 held in Lisbon, Portugal 
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On Sunday, July 15th, we held our Peace Road joined by the community of members of Lisbon, Porto 

and Lousada, Ambassadors of Peace and some members of the athletics group.  

 

The event took place in the Park Eduardo VII at the Lisbon downtown.  

 

It was a moment of fraternization where everyone united once more to remember peace and give 

testimony of the tireless work of True Parents, delivering leaflets to those passing by.  

 

We finished our march near to the holy ground where we shared a family lunch.  

 

 

 


